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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING FOR RECONSTRUCTION 

PROJECT ON BELOIT ROAD (CTH I) 
Work Will Take Place National Avenue to Moorland Road, City of New Berlin 

 

(WAUKESHA, WI) - Waukesha County Department of Public Works and Wisconsin 

Department of Transportation (WisDOT), along with their construction management team, 

Kapur & Associates, will host a public informational meeting for the Beloit Road reconstruction 

project on Thursday, June 15, 2017, from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the New Berlin City Hall 

(3805 S. Casper Drive, New Berlin).  

 

The meeting will be an open-house format with no formal presentation. The public is encouraged 

to stop by anytime between 3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.  Representatives from Waukesha County, 

WisDOT and the consultant team and the contractor will be available to discuss the project and 

answer questions.  Exhibits will be on display for viewing. The building is ADA accessible.   

 

Beloit Road, between National Avenue and Moorland Road, will be closed to through traffic 

along various roadway segments during June 19 to October 10, 2017.  Remaining work will 

occur under traffic and with reduced speeds. Project scheduled for completion October 30, 2017.  

 

Although Beloit Road will be closed to through traffic, access to business, commercial and 

residential properties will be maintained at all times.  Delays should be expected. 
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